
St Faith’s Virtual Scavenger Hunt 
 
It is the time of the year when the SFPA and school again welcome the new families to St 
Faith’s.  Normally, we would organise a Scavenger Hunt on the school premises for 
Foundation children and new pupils allowing families to explore the grounds, meet families 
of classmates and share their first stories of school life. 
 
As parents are not able to access school this year, the SFPA committee has got creative and 
decided that the school grounds ought to come to your homes instead.  We have thus 
designed St Faith’s first ‘Virtual Scavenger Hunt’ to help you get an inkling of daily school 
routines, identify the main venues around school, and gain an insight into the school’s 
history.  
 
This afternoon, all Foundation children will be given the Virtual Scavenger Hunt in the form 
of My First St Faith’s Booklet which they will bring home.  We hope you enjoy the trivia, 
activities and anecdotes that we have put together. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
The St Faith's Parents’ Association  
 


